

## EMBAIXADA DA REPÚBLICA DE MOÇAMBIQUE BOTSCHAFT DER REPUBLIK MOSAMBIK BERLIM

Prof. Dr. Stefan Hormuth President of DAAD Bonn

N° 046/EMBAMOC-RFA/09

Berlin, 28 January 2009

Dear Prof. Dr. Hormuth,

It is with honour and pleasure that I write to you to inform of important academic exchange programme being developed between the Technische Universität München and the largest University in Mozambique, Eduardo Mondlane University (UEM) with the total support of the Mozambican Government.

It is the intention of both higher learning institutions to establish a trilateral collaboration with Brazilian academic institutions relevant to the programmes they wish to pursue. This falls well within the Mozambican Government's policies and programmes.

The prestigious institution you are leading is, I believe, well placed to support this collaborative effort.

Please, accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

Carlos dos Santos

Ambassador of Mozambique